

THE CORBET SCHOOL

INSPIRE • ACHIEVE • SUCCEED

Open Evening

Monday 2nd October 2023



Dear Parent / Carer

Welcome to our Open Evening, I hope that you enjoy your visit and take the opportunity to speak to as many staff and students as possible.

The map on reverse indicates what the departments have on offer as you tour the school. Ambassadors will be located around the school site and will be delighted to assist you if required.

Members of the Senior Leadership Team: Dr Jane Tinker, Mr Gareth Simms, Mrs Rachel Stokes, Mrs Rachel Simms and Mr Mauro Hartshorn will be available throughout the evening in the school Hall and look forward to meeting you during the evening.

